
Dear Bermuda Greens Residents, 

Hope everyone is enjoying this beautiful weekend in SWFL! 

CAM will be on-site at the Bermuda Greens Clubhouse tomorrow, 
Monday, March 3rd through Wednesday March 5th from 8AM-11AM, 
to assist anyone needing help with on-line registration or the CAM 
APP download.  If you are having trouble feel free to stop in and see 
us! 

Many of you have successfully registered!  Thank you for your 
attention and participation!  You can now issue work orders directly 
from the APP. Have a question?  Reach out to us on the APP! 

Please note: Owner balances do not reflect prior balances which 
are currently being reconciled. 

Thank you, 

Sara Catlett, CAM 
(239) 444-1721 
 
March 2, 2025 
 


